
Dear CFBA Members,

We know that this is a scary and uncertain time with some many
unknowns effecting both your family, your loved ones, your community
and your farm business.
 
One thing we do know is that farmers know how to pull together when
times are tough. Time and time again we have shown the world and our
communities how resilient farmers are. We know you already have plans
and strategies to weather this storm and we are here to help you along
the way.
 
While there are a lot of unknowns, we want you to know that CFBA is
working on your behalf to provide help and guidance.
 
As the COVID pandemic begins to have direct effects here in Connecticut
we want you to know that CFBA is here to help.
 
1.  Increased Communication on COVID issues and Issues Effecting
Farm Businesses 
 
We are sifting through lots of information, news and events to try and
provide you with the best information possible. We will continue to provide
you with up-to-date advice and information on COVID pre-cautions for
farms. Because the situation changes so rapidly, we will provide you with
new regulations or rules affecting your farm business as well as forms of
government support or assistance that become available for your ag
businesses. 

NEW:
The Connecticut Department of Agriculture has just launched a webpage
dedicated to  COVID - 19 Resources for Farmers 

Here is additional guidance from the CT Department of Agriculture:

CT Farmer's Markets and On-Farm Markets
CT Farms and On-Farm Deliveries
Press Release - Farmers' Markets

2.  Advocating for Your Farm
 
We are working hard to educate our elected officials at the state and local

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0015prSYrXWxrOsAB-3fprPT0-HztuoEG_NCm6QF58D9Zk_4gcDFq0xsN-3Xb4cSBpxlgOCFlKbhzyMNhNe_L2qXs1UvaOswCR83YuVDY26iDldZkLuMD-Hd0nx2caLgqXpGuQmxapzDmefyh4tsy3bfKvN2gOBiDne&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0015prSYrXWxrOsAB-3fprPT0-HztuoEG_NCm6QF58D9Zk_4gcDFq0xsKcjI8fdJ2kQ3lXRmvRDFYxTBhik_eP9p6lmCKVKkt5LG4af7CaXEPG6y9Wu4dwcC_LfE4yfhqRKyFDHeP3IGpMtZl5cO8GOFG8jra3l5Xo7h45RN-cnP57ziVM_TdBWx8_lLrXn_gh-AuUkrr1X1wrKktYPgtZEcKZOYodwEmeuev73eySe9qslJJNP2ZTZ6vUhk1pynTcw&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0015prSYrXWxrOsAB-3fprPT0-HztuoEG_NCm6QF58D9Zk_4gcDFq0xsKcjI8fdJ2kQpqd6gdznZGz7QFdzfddKSjYXCvHKFGYo0cRNg0wfUjK9gFqZDKTKNvmzld6Ag1Mk52V30dspZMqTZ0q9DK1cmMKzmYbb3WGlD4qh5RdvQtGaCxGAcX2aKhc3qOvgKGoJmhLgcA5J6uEOqJtf6ejcN54uY7skF2I5A8l5k3iF9OojX9sIB3ZIu_kW_iBvBFM6&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0015prSYrXWxrOsAB-3fprPT0-HztuoEG_NCm6QF58D9Zk_4gcDFq0xsKcjI8fdJ2kQAnp8r9z9XYSJWnNr3ZlNE9L_PhUpxOBRcDdm632f5j_VJS9bnuVm4L64ZjCbEG_hVt1VyXWT6ZVrLpkBit3bIT3WQsrI4n_lNm0wlUjGSlCg_ZxbFPg245QLGVj7GmfC1-msRoAk_WcutaOUvzek4ylpxcBq1MdPzQqRS7ncjhPRs50X3r_2aEd2jUq-klik&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0015prSYrXWxrOsAB-3fprPT0-HztuoEG_NCm6QF58D9Zk_4gcDFq0xsKcjI8fdJ2kQTXY1xV2LFoc0jqB3y26H7aplh9BrIqPtcfs-_I_FwEyjl97UpV06IkzgQuHDwfE_0dM9aIjlWckWNy-ck52mmm-O71IUybnpNMI_kMAix4V1AOQqWmZyKsAZCf_XkIt3-gZsmh1pH4FZwp7iIMFcEtEmUXI1YRd3xXXBnb4CCDFLAaq6X_72Aas27ssViGrO&c=&ch=


levels about the unique nature of farming. We are helping them
understand both the critical role in feeding our communities but also the
substantive economic impact of farming.

Please let us know by email or by phone what challenges you are facing.
We are gathering this information to help us provide advice and
recommendations to the Connecticut Department of Ag, the Governor,
other state and local elected officials and our Congressional delegation in
Washington.  
 
3.  Sharing of Resources and Problem Solving
 
We are planning a regular series of electronic town halls designed to
share the most up-to-date information on the COVID epidemic which will
include guidance from state and federal officials. These meetings will also
serve as a forum for our members to share strategies and brainstorm
effective solutions to some of your biggest problems and worries. The
forums will be available by video conference or by telephone.  Please
check your emails for further detail.
 
Farmers are some of the best problems solvers we know. And they also
know how to get through tough times. Our goal is to harness these unique
qualities of resilience, creativity and hard work and use them together as
a group to get us all through this unprecedented problem.
 
Sincerely,
 
Joan Nichols
Executive Director
O: 860-768-1100 xt.106
C: 860-951-2791
joann@cfba.org
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